OPSTF Report to ROS

The OPSTF has not met since the December 6 ROS meeting.  The OPSTF has worked on all thirty-nine sub-issues assigned to the task force.  This work is reflected in the comments section of the Issues Matrix included with the December OPSTF report.  The next OPSTF meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 16.  The OPSTF hopes to complete its assignment within two more meetings and report out all findings and recommendations no later than the March ROS meeting. 
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